
 

 

 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
LOMITA HOUSING AUTHORITY 

   
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Lomita Housing 
Authority scheduled for Tuesday, January 4, 2022, at 5:45 p.m., has been 
cancelled. The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday,              
February 1, 2022, at 5:45 p.m. 
 
 

I, Kathleen Horn Gregory, CMC, City Clerk of the City of Lomita, do hereby certify under 
penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California that a full and correct copy of 
this notice was posted pursuant to Government Code Section 54950 et. seq., at the 
following locations: Lomita City Hall, 24300 Narbonne Avenue, Lomita Park,                
24428 Eshelman Avenue, and uploaded to the City of Lomita website: 
www.lomitacity.com. 

 

Date posted: December 13, 2021 
 

 
 
________________________ 

Kathleen Horn Gregory, CMC, City Clerk 

 

http://www.lomitacity.com/

